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MARKETING UPDATE

HOTFOOT OPTION FOR INTEGRITY AND  
VISION SLR LIGHT BARS TO BE DISCONTINUED

HOTFOOT® FOR INTEGRITY® 
AND VISION® SLR

In our continuing efforts to streamline our product offerings, Federal Signal is discontinuing the HotFoot® option for the Integrity® and 
Vision® SLR light bars.

The HotFoot® for the Valor® light bar is still available to order. 

New order for the discontinued HotFoot option for Integrity and Vision SLR light bars must be received by April 30, 2023, for shipment 
prior to May 31, 2023.
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